
Merger Notice 

As of August 1, 2022, Capital Communications FCU (CAP COM) and State Employees FCU 

(SEFCU) officially merged to become one new credit union, Broadview Federal Credit Union. 

“CAP COM,” “Capital Communications Federal Credit Union,” “SEFCU,” and “State Employees 

Federal Credit Union” are now considered our “Legacy Names.” 

While we update everything to reflect Broadview Federal Credit Union, we will temporarily 

operate in some instances under our Legacy Names and you may see “CAP COM, a division of 

Broadview Federal Credit Union” and “SEFCU, a division of Broadview Federal Credit Union.” 

No matter what name you see on signage, in documents, etc., we have officially become one legal 

entity, and are now Broadview Federal Credit Union. 

As a member, you will see certain documents labeled with the Legacy Names however, you 

are doing business with one credit union, Broadview Federal Credit Union. 

For example, you shall consider any reference to “SEFCU” or “CAP COM” in your account 

opening documents, deposit requests, or existing loan documents to be replaced with “Broadview 

FCU” wherever it appears therein. Similarly, applications for new deposit accounts or consumer 

loans may reference the Legacy Names CAP COM or SEFCU, but your obligation is with 

Broadview Federal Credit Union. 

With regard to deposit insurance, if you have funds on deposit at both CAP COM and SEFCU, as 

of February 1, 2023, those deposits shall be combined to determine your maximum deposit 

insurance coverage. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

THIS NOTICE PROVIDES IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING THE CAP COM FCU/SEFCU MERGER. PLEASE 
RETAIN THIS NOTICE WITH YOUR DOCUMENTS 


